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Memorandum 

 
To: President and Members of the City Council 
From: Richard B. Jones, Clerk 
Date: April 26, 2024 
Re: Modification to Parklet 
 
Dear President and Members of the Council, 
 
I have a request to modify the beginning point of the parklet in front of Leallo located at 15 State 
Street by reducing the parklet in the amount of 9 – 12 feet. This area currently allows tables 
associated with Brine Restaurant located at 17 State Street.  
 
This adjustment is the request of Chris Skiba of New England Development who is the landlord 
for both Brine Restaurant at 17 State Street and Leallo at 15 State Street. 
 
 
 
 


